Empower yourself. Empower your pupils. Empower global educators.


As the second term of the academic year begins, many educators will be thinking about their place, growth and impact within the profession.

In this newsletter, we bring you the stories of three outstanding global educators who joined us on the Global Learning Partnerships (GLP) journey this year and why if you’re looking for a unique CLPL opportunity in 2019 you should consider applying today.

The application period is active from now until 11th January. Those selected for this year’s cohort will take part in two pre-departure sessions and one debrief, as well as the month-long placement in Rwanda or Uganda. This is a GTCS-approved CLPL, managed and majority funded by The Wood Foundation.
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